
Good news 
We were the first to launch 
Point of Care Testing for Flu, 
meaning we can now test 
adult patients for flu and 
have a result in 20 minutes.

National Staff 
Survey
52.8% of our staff completed 
the National NHS Staff  
Survey - an increase  
from last year’s 51.1%.

Monthly staff 
award winners
Lauren Frow, Staff Nurse  
& Richard Evans, Facilities 
Manager  
Caring 

2017
December

Charity Relaunch
Kingston Hospital Charity 
relaunched with a new logo and 
identity to build greater awareness 
and support fundraising. The 
Charity generates funds to help  
the hospital’s patients and staff.

Your feedback 
For the last two weeks my mother 
has been literally kept alive by the 
ICU unit at Kingston Hospital, she 
has finally turned a corner and is off 
the ventilator. Thank you, thank you, 
thank you to Kingston Hospital.


